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               RIBBLE VALLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL 


Dear Resident

RE:  3 STREAM WHEELED BIN REFUSE COLLECTION AND RECYCLING SERVICE

I wrote to you a while ago telling you that your refuse collection service was due to be changed to a wheeled bin system during this year and information would be provided nearer the time.

In preparation for the change we have taken a close look to see whether or not each property would be suitable for the use of wheeled bins.  In the case of your property it appears to us it would be difficult for you to take advantage of the wheeled bin system and therefore propose that you continue to stay on our sack collection service.

During June we will deliver to your house 2 rolls of coloured sacks which you MUST use for the disposal of your non-recyclable household waste.  Each roll will contain 60 sacks and this is your year’s supply.  Waste left in other sacks will not be collected so it is highly recommended that you separate what waste you can and take it to the nearest recycling site details of which will be provided with your supply of sacks.

The day on which your waste will be collected remains the same and it needs to be left at the location shown on the attached plan taking care not to cause an obstruction.  This may be different to where you leave it at present.

PLEASE USE THE COLOURED SACKS STARTING WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 30TH JUNE 2008

If you require any further advice or information please call our Helpline on 01200 414599, visit the Council’s website at www.ribblevalley.gov.uk or e-mail your enquiry to three.stream@ribblevalley.gov.uk
Yours sincerely
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Helpline: 01200 414599


My ref: P2/Sacks/EOL


e-mail: three.stream@ribblevalley.gov.uk


Date: 12th May 2008
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